



10 October 2024

Dear Families,

## **Nursery The Birdman visit**

On Tuesday 15 October, our Nursery pupils have an exciting opportunity to meet Alan Ames The Birdman in school. The core story this term has been Owl Babies so this will give the children a real-life experience of seeing an owl.

Your child will create lasting memories, making learning more impactful and enjoyable. It will provide a real-life context for scientific concepts and will inspire stories, art, and other creative activities. Most importantly, it fosters a connection with nature, helping children appreciate wildlife and the environment.

Thank you for your continued support.

areenwood.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs R Greenwood Principal

